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Memo 
To:
From: Charles Brewer, President & CEO 

 Participating Providers in Humana Medicare Advantage Network 

Date: 5/26/2011 
Re:

Please be advised that as of December 31, 2011, Health First Network and Humana 
will terminate their agreement for the Medicare Advantage HMO product in Escambia 
and Santa Rosa Counties.  

  Humana Contract Termination  

 
For the remainder of the year it will be business as usual.  Please continue what you 
do in providing care to any Humana member that may be assigned to your panel or 
that you may be providing specialty care.  
 
It is Humana’s intention to remain in Escambia and Santa Rosa Counties for  
Medicare Advantage HMO in 2012.  Please expect a call or visit from a Humana 
representative.  They will look to continue your participation with them through 
another contractual arrangement. 
 
Health First Network will also post a question and answer document on our website 
(www.hfni.com) to assist you and your staff with questions that may arise.  
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